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From: Damien Hooper
To: Kelly Bacon (CD); Jeremy Johnston
Cc: Shannon Lowry; Deb Firestone; Lorie Butterly; Kylee Watkins
Subject: RE: SD-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Project - Transmittal of Comments and Request for Information
Date: Friday, August 19, 2022 1:30:14 PM
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

Thank you.
 
 

Damien
(509) 398-3817
 
 
 
 

From: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 1:28 PM
To: Damien Hooper <dhooper@gcpud.org>; Jeremy Johnston <jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Shannon Lowry <Slowry@gcpud.org>; Deb Firestone <Dfirest@gcpud.org>; Lorie Butterly
<Lbutterly@gcpud.org>; Kylee Watkins <kwatkins@gcpud.org>
Subject: RE: SD-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Project - Transmittal of Comments and Request for
Information
 

Damien,
 
Sorry I saw this email after scheduling the meeting.  If for some reason we need to change the
meeting, I can do that after a new date and time have been confirmed.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
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Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
If this is a Public Records Request, please go to https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and
fill out a request for public records through the GovQA portal.
 
 

From: Damien Hooper <dhooper@gcpud.org> 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 1:05 PM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Jeremy Johnston
<jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Shannon Lowry <Slowry@gcpud.org>; Deb Firestone <Dfirest@gcpud.org>; Lorie Butterly
<Lbutterly@gcpud.org>; Kylee Watkins <kwatkins@gcpud.org>
Subject: RE: SD-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Project - Transmittal of Comments and Request for
Information
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Kelly,
 
Thanks for checking in with us, sorry we haven’t been able to reply yet.  We want to ensure that one
of our Cultural Resource staff members is available for the meeting and are waiting on that
confirmation.  I’ll reach out to confirm with you just as soon as possible. 
 
 

Damien Hooper
Lands and Permitting Supervisor
License Compliance and Land Services
 
OFFICE  (509) 754-5088 EXT. 2352
Direct    (509) 754-5014
CELL       (509) 398-3817
 
EMAIL      Dhooper@gcpud.org
 

 
grantpud.org
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Some people who received this message don't often get email from kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us. Learn why
this is important

 
 

From: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 12:04 PM
To: Kylee Watkins <kwatkins@gcpud.org>; Jeremy Johnston <jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Damien Hooper <dhooper@gcpud.org>; Shannon Lowry <Slowry@gcpud.org>; Deb Firestone
<Dfirest@gcpud.org>; Lorie Butterly <Lbutterly@gcpud.org>
Subject: RE: SD-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Project - Transmittal of Comments and Request for
Information
 

Good afternoon,
 
I originally sent this message to Kylee, but with her being out of the office until Monday, I thought I
would reach out to everyone.
 
The Colville Tribe is available for a meeting on Tuesday, August 23, 2022 at 9am.  This would be
through a  WebEx meeting.  Would this date and time work for Grant County applicable staff to
attend?  
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
If this is a Public Records Request, please go to https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and
fill out a request for public records through the GovQA portal.
 
 

From: Kylee Watkins <kwatkins@gcpud.org> 
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 2:38 PM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Jeremy Johnston
<jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Damien Hooper <dhooper@gcpud.org>; Shannon Lowry <Slowry@gcpud.org>; Deb Firestone
<Dfirest@gcpud.org>; Lorie Butterly <Lbutterly@gcpud.org>
Subject: Re: SD-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Project - Transmittal of Comments and Request for
Information
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Good afternoon, 
Attached are Grant County PUD's response comments. 
 
Thank you,

Kylee Watkins

Lands Specialist

Cell          509.721.0542

OFFICE    509.754.7773

PHONE    509.754.5088 EXT. 3256

EMAIL      kwatkins@gcpud.org

 

 

grantpud.org

From: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 11:43 AM
To: Kylee Watkins <kwatkins@gcpud.org>; Jerri Mickle <Jmickle@gcpud.org>
Cc: Jeremy Johnston <jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: SD-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Project - Transmittal of Comments and Request for
Information
 
Good morning,
 
Attached please the following correspondence:

Transmittal of Comments and Request for Information Letter
Comment Matrix
Combined Comments
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Please provide all responses to the comments as well as the additional information as requested by
August 12, 2022 at 5pm.  Should additional time be needed in order to respond, please contact me
directly prior to the August 12, 2022 due date.
 
Thank you,

 

 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices. 
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